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COrYy,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th July, 1934.

Dear 3ir,

With reference to your memorandum of the 15th ultimo
respecting the intended withdrawal from classification of the
ferry steamer "ROYAL IRIS II", in which it was stated that a
letter from the Owmers would be forwarded, I shall be glad if
you will be good enough to obtain the necessary letter and
forward the same to this Office with the least possible delay.

I am, Dear Sir, _ |
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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